
 

 
 

  

Utility investigation work in Haberfield 

As part of the Rozelle Interchange project, some existing utilities need to be 
identified and relocated as they fall within the construction footprint. One of these 
utilities is a redundant Ausgrid power cable that runs from Reg Coady Reserve to 
Rozelle.  

We're almost complete utility investigation work within the Reg Coady Reserve, 
Haberfield. Please find updated information about this work below. 

We sincerely thank you for your patience while we carried out this important work. 

What we're doing 
Now that we've determined the exact location of the cable, we need to reopen the 
section of the ground at the Reg Coady Reserve, cut and remove the redundant 
cable. This work will be carried out during the day from Monday 14 September 
and is expected to take up to one week to complete.   

The work will involve: 

• Setting up a temporary work area including traffic control, fencing and 
delivery of equipment 

• Opening a small section of the ground and removing the dirt to reveal the 
location of the power cable  

• Cutting and pulling the cables to remove them   
• Backfilling the ground and reinstating the work area 

 

                                                                                                                                            
 
What to expect  

A vacuum truck and small excavator will be used to excavate the ground and to remove the dirt. These machines will 
create intermittent periods of high noise. 
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When  
From Monday 14 to Saturday 
20 September  

 
Hours of operation  
Work will occur during 
standard construction hours 
between 7am and 6pm each 
day. 
 

Where  
At the intersection of Reg 
Coady Reserve and Wattle 
Street, Haberfield 

 

 

We speak  
your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 
Call the Translating and  
Interpreting Service on  
131 450. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Notification No. 167  



 

  

Traffic control will be in place to assist motorists, pedestrians and cyclists safely around the work area. There may be 
temporary detours in place during the work, so we encourage you to watch out for signage and our traffic control 
personnel.  

We'll make every effort to minimise the impacts associated with this work by: 

• Turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 
• Installing noise blankets around the temporary work site where possible 
• Having traffic control in place to guide motorists, pedestrians and cyclists around the work area 

 

Location of utility investigation work on Reg Coady Reserve and Wattle Street, 
Haberfield 

 

 

 

 

If you have a question about this work, please call 1800 660 248 and ask to speak to a member of the Rozelle 
Interchange community relations team or email info@rozelleinterchange.com.au.  
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